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The Honorable Mario Goico, Chairperson 

House Committee on Veterans, Military and Homeland Security 

Statehouse, Room 276-W 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Goico: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2571 by House Committee on Veterans, Military and 

Homeland Security 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2571 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2571 would designate the second Sunday in June as “Kansas Gold Star Family Day” 

beginning in 2014.  HB 2571 would take effect upon its publication in the Kansas Register.     

 

 There would be no fiscal effect to the state budget if HB 2571 were enacted. 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 Jon Hummell, 

 Interim Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

cc: Cheri Froetschner, Adjutant General’s Office  


